
From: Cassini, C. Marty
To: Carolyn Bean (Smith)
Cc: Brittany Henry
Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] RE: Event Approvals
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 4:10:20 PM
Attachments: image001.png

We’ve finished planning for the Flower Brunch and For the Love of Charity. Just waiting on City
approval.
 
Will get back to you on the others tomorrow.
 

From: Carolyn Bean (Smith) <CBean@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 1:49 PM
To: Cassini, C. Marty <MCASSINI@broward.org>
Cc: Brittany Henry <BHenry@fortlauderdale.gov>
Subject: Event Approvals
 

External Email Warning:  This email originated from outside the Broward County

email system. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s
email address (not just the name) as legitimate and know the content is safe.  Report any
suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

 

Hi There…I am waiting on approvals for the following, can you advise please:
 

First Street Cars and Coffee
Florida AIDS Walk & Music Festival
For the Love of Charity
Flower Brunch
Dolphins Cycling Challenge

Thank you,
 

 

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or
officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an
exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail
addresses contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure.
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Carolyn Bean
Assistant to the Director
P:954-828-5348
cheanofortiauderdale.gov
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